# GARNETT PUETT

# SELECTED BIBLIOGRAPHY (BOOKS & EXHIBITION CATALOGUES)

#### 2024

Kaino, Glenn, Mika Yoshitake. *Breath(e): Toward Climate and Social Justice*, Armand Hammer Museum of Art and DelMonico Books, New York, NY, 2024.

# SELECTED BIBLIOGRAPHY (PERIODICALS)

#### 2024

Beckett, Lois. "A little spooky': an artist-beekeeper's apian oeuvre celebrates the industrious insect." *The Guardian*. 24 December 2024. Online.

# 2023

Watlington, Emily. "The Climate Crisis Demands That We Collaborate with Other Species. These Artists Are Showing Us How." *Art in America.* 6 December 2023. Online.

# 2016

Weiss, Haley. "Altering Space and Forming Place at The School." Interview Magazine. 23 May 2016. Online.

Pogrebin, Robin. "Living Art," The New York Times, 03 March 2016. Online

# 2014

Crow, Kelly. "Outgoing Smithsonia Chief Hunts Hometown Relics: G. Wayne Clough is hunting relics linked to his hometown." *The Wall Street Journal*. 26 December 2014. Online.

## 2013

Steele, Julia, and Jack Wolford. "Garnett's Gold," Hana Hou Magazine, Volume 16, no. 2, April-May 2013.

# 1995

"Bugs in the System: Insects and their Impact on Human Affairs", May R. Berenbaum, 1995 Pages: 596-596. Print

#### 1991

Stetson, Nancy. "Hive Art: Sculptor Puett Starts A Design, Then Tricks Bees Into Finishing It." *Chicago Tribune*. October 28, 1991. Online.

#### 1990

Ament, Deloris Tarzan. "Art About Bee-Ing – Man Bug Intersect to Creat 'Apisculptures," *The Seattle Times*, 04 January 1990. Online.

# JACK SHAINMAN GALLERY

#### 1989

Schaffner, Ingrid, "Review: Garnett Puett at Curt Marcus." Flash Art International, January - February 1989.

#### 1988

Art in America, review, 1988.

## 1987

Martin, Richard, "Garnett Puett: In the Natural Order." Arts Magazine, Volume 61, no. 9, May 1987.

Hubbell, Sue. "Onward and Upward with the Arts: Bugs." The New Yorker, December 28, 1987: pp. 79-89.

Taylor, Sue. "Review: Chicago: Garnett Puett at Dart." Art in America. March 1987: p. 142, illustrated.

## 1985

Indiana, Gary. "Honey, Pollen, and Garnett Puett," *Village Voice*, Gary Indiana, Grace Bouhenichi Invitational, June 18, 1985

Van Biema, David H. "To Bee or Not to Bee? Sculptor Garnett Puett has the Answer: He's Got 90,000 Buzzing Helpers", *People Magazine*, August 12, 1985: pp. 97-100, illustrated.

#### Art News 1985

Cohrs, Timothy, "Garnett Puett's Apisculpture: Uniting the Bee to the Task of Art." *Arts Magazine 60*, April 1985: pp. 122-123.